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JUNIOR MEETING AT ROEDEAN SCHOOL ON  

TUESDAY 8th  MARCH 2016 

 

Preparations are well in hand for the 

 

PROBLEM DRIVE 

 

which has become one of the most popular meetings in our programme. Please 

encourage as many of your students as possible to attend this fascinating and 

stimulating event. The format will be the same as for recent years. Full instructions 

will be given to participants on the evening. 

 

Participants should: 

 arrive by 4.30 pm to give time for registration; 

 bring a calculator and pen or pencil.  

 

It would be helpful to have some idea of numbers attending and an e-mail message or 

a  telephone call to me on (01273) 642533 (office hours only) would be appreciated. 

 

The meeting will be held at 

 

Roedean School, Brighton, on Tuesday 8th  March 2016 

 

Participants are asked to arrive by 4.30 pm for registration. The event should finish 

between 6:00 and 6:15pm.  

 

It would be helpful if some teachers could come along to help with marking the 

participants scripts.  

 

 


